CHURCH EMAIL: office@gpbc.church **CHURCH WEBSITE: GPBC.church**

Online Giving: GPBC.church/give Live Service Streaming: GPBC.church/media (or just click "Watch Live" on the homepage)

This Week's Opportunities							
(9.28.25—10.4.25)							
9.28.25		Sunday School					
		Worship Service					
		Youth Council Mtg.					
	2:00 pm						
9.29.25		WMU Leader Council Mtg.					
		Kingdom Encourager's Bible Study					
9.30.25		Speak-Up Mtg.					
10.1.25		Gloucester Women's Bible Study					
	•	Pizza with Pastor					
		Children's Choir					
		Youth in Action					
		Team KID					
		Bible Study & Prayer Mtg.					
	•	Adult Choir					
10.2.25		WMU Craft Day					
	•	Church Town Hall Mtg.					
10.3.25	6:30 pm	Men's Bible Study					
<u>Future Opportunities</u>							
(10.5.25—10.11.25)							
10.5.25	•	Sunday School					
10.0.20		Worship Service / COMMUNION					
	2:00 pm						
10.6.25		Kingdom Encourager's Bible Study					
10.7.25		Deacons' Mtg.					
		Council/Vision Mtg.					
		B&G Mtg.					
10.9.25	•	Gloucester Women's Bible Study					
		Children's Choir					
	•	Youth in Action					
	•	Team KID					
	•	Bible Study & Prayer Mtg.					
		Adult Choir					
10.10.25	•	Men's Bible Study					
10.11.25	10:00 am	GPBC Fall Festival					

September 21, 2025							
11a Worship		69	Sunday School		56		
General Receipts	\$	4,430.10	Alma Hunt Ministry	\$	50.00		
Building Fund	\$	50.00	Benevolence—Special Project	\$	500.00		
			Benevolence—Reg.	\$	40.00		

Gail Mongold & Alice Smith September Tellers: Sonya Anthony, Stan Gandee September Ushers:

Jamie Moore, Stewart Wood

October Tellers: Judy Cahoon & Lynn Walton October Ushers: Leslie Belvin, Jimmy Diggs, Amy Martin, Gus Saunders

> **Next Week:** Today:

Jamie Moore Kent Smith Deacon: SS Nursery: Madison McNeil Julia & Virginia Dawson

Christie Riedel Infant Nursery: Madison McNeil Young Child: Christie Riedel Nancy Dyson Older Child:

Jayme Sanford Ashley Henson

Anniversaries: Birthdays: NONE 9.28 Jennifer Burgess 9.28 Nancy Dyson

> 10.1 Mike Martin 10.2 Jeannie Barrera 10.2 Seth Wells

Thank you GPBC!

We would like to extend a thank you to everyone at Gloucester Point Baptist Church for their kindness, hard work, and support in making Anthony's ordination such a special day. We are truly grateful to all those who have poured out their love into our family and helped us grow in the faith.

We appreciate Pastor Dillon and his family for all the work they are doing for God's church. Most importantly, we praise God, and thank Him always because, "I am confident of this very thing, that He who began a good work in you will complete it until the day of Jesus Christ." Philippians 1:6. In Him, The Riedel Family